
Dear Committee Chair and members of the Legislature, 
 
 
 

I encourage you to Vote NO on  HB 2932 Because  

HB 2932 sets a dangerous precedent by allowing politicians to determine what factors a judge may consider. A 
defendant's status as a foreign national and potential flight risk is essential information for a judge to have when 
considering bail! What other crimes and relevant information could the legislature potentially require the courts to 
ignore? 

HB 2932 would grant EXTRA time for foreign defendants to consider their pleas that is not afforded to citizens 
accused of the same crimes. 

The legislature should be focused on protecting victims and law abiding citizens, NOT criminals!! 

Please do the right thing and vote NO on HB 2932  

 
Thank you for your time and consideration on this Bill. 
 
 
 

Deborah Swenson 

P O Box 225 Tangent, OR 97389 
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